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SRS TO SHARE SAFETY INFORMATION AT JUNE 13 OPEN HOUSE 
 
Aiken, SC, June 8, 2006 – The Savannah River Site is holding its eleventh safety open 
house for the community.  Admission for the open house is free, and is scheduled for 
Tuesday, June 13, 6-8 p.m., at the University of South Carolina – Aiken.  Exhibits will be 
located in the Business and Education Building (Conference Center) gymnasium.  The 
exhibits are open to SRS employees and the general public.  Many of the exhibits will 
include interactive features designed to interest children.  
 
Since 1996, SRS has invited the public to learn more about the safety culture on site and 
browse exhibits featuring some of the latest technology used in the world of safety.  This 
community event is held in conjunction with the SRS annual Safety Conference for site 
employees, a two-day event designed to reinforce good safety habits on and off the job. 
 
The open house will feature over 40 informational and interactive exhibits presented by 
SRS, area hospitals, businesses and organizations.    
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NOTE TO EDITORS:  Members of the media who would like to attend the event are 
welcome.  Please contact D.T. Townsend, 803-952-9256 for more information. 
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